
 

 

What's in this Summer 

Issue: 

 A big thank you 

 Covid-19 - our services to you 

 Positive Story 

 Baby boom 

 August Bank Holiday 

 

 

  

 

We would like to thank you all for your patience and 

understanding during this difficult time.  We are all in this 

together, so a heartfelt thank you from all of the Staff and Board 

members for making it a little bit easier.  

 

 

 



 

Covid-19 - latest advice to help you at this time  

 

Worried about paying your rent?  

 

What repairs are taking place?  

 

Support for you and your community  

 

How we are responding  

 

The above are links to our website – if you require the content 
please let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

A Model Home  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Di has been in her home in Woodford Halse for 5 years now. 

Contending with the monotony of lockdown, her partner Mick, set 

about making a model of their home. He had made model airplanes 

and tanks as a kid, but this was a much bigger enterprise, and without 

instructions. 

  

Taking no more than a fortnight, meticulous Mick used the majority of 

materials from what was to hand in the house, creating a home-made 

home. As well MDF, Balsa wood and roofing felt, drinking straws were 

used for the guttering and kebab skewers for the outside chairs. Small 

LED lights were fitted to create the night scenes. For some of the 

plants they have used their own lichen moss, acrylic paint for the likes 

of the grass and garage door and masking tape for the parasol. 

  

It is the first time Mick has attempted something like this and his work 

of art has got him noticed. He has now been ‘commissioned’ to build a 

model of his Mum’s bungalow!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Baby Boom!  

 

  

 

Robyn Jarvis, the Maintenance Surveyor, gave birth to a lovely 

baby boy called Louis John Peter on 23th April.    

 

  

 

Theresa Chamblerlain, the Housing Assistant, gave birth to a 

lovely baby girl on 20th April called Lily Louise  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

August Bank Holiday Closure 

 

We are closed on Monday 31st August and Tuesday 1st 

September 2020.   

 

Click here for more information  

 

 

 

We would love to hear what you think of our new email 

newsletter  

 

Feedback  
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  

  

 

 


